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5th June 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are delighted to inform you of our plans for the third and final Aspire day of this academic year, 

on Thursday 11 July. This is the same day as the Thorpe Park reward trip. All students with the 

exception of those attending the Thorpe Park will be taking part. For this ASPIRE day we will be running 

the charity house walks. This is a great opportunity to explore our local surroundings, enjoy a physical 

activity and raise money for our nominated House Charities. 

 

Each house walk will be start and end at Bournemouth Pier and will be led by House staff (please see 

table below for the meeting points) and be approx. 7 miles long. Please ensure your child wears 

appropriate clothing and footwear for this event, including sun screen or rain coats depending on the 

weather on the day. Each group will have a designated first aider and any student with mobility issues 

will be supported to ensure they can take part in a safe and appropriate manner. 

 

House(s) Start Time Direction  Approximate finish 
time 

Anvil & 
Portland  

9.00am From Bournemouth Pier to Sandbanks and 
return 

2.00pm 

Calshot & 
Sovereign 

9.30am From Bournemouth Pier to Hengistbury Head 
and return 

2.30pm  

Eddystone & 
Hurst 

9.30am From Bournemouth Pier to Sandbanks and 
return 

2.30pm 

Kingswear & 
Trinity  

9.00am From Bournemouth Pier to Hengistbury Head 
and return 

2.00pm 

 

If your child is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided for them, however, they 

will still need additional drinks for the day. All other students must bring a packed lunch. Your child 

will be dismissed from the end point as per the table above. Parents and carers are responsible for the 

journey to and from these meeting points and these are all serviced by local buses. Please note there 

will be no lessons and staff onsite on this day other than to ensure attendance arrangements are 

followed as normal.  

 

This is a truly fantastic day; we are assuming consent from all parents/carers however should you have 

any concerns or your child has any medical conditions we are unaware of, please email 

vicky.woodings@thebourneacademy.com 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs V Woodings 

 

Head of Careers and Aspiration 
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